
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thank you for your participation in our recent Parent Forum on Friday, 13th October. Your input and feedback are 
invaluable to ensuring we are always doing the right things and that we are giving our students the best deal 
possible.  
 
We listen to your views earnestly and in the coming weeks and months ahead, will use this information to shape the 
decisions we make to provide the best education for the students of Kingsmead. 
 
Thank you for your time, we hope to invite you back later in the school year for our next parent forum. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. T. Truby  
 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


